A New Look at Asia
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From January 15 to February 4 Fr. John, our provincial, visited the Philippines and Vietnam.
He had the opportunity to meet with 22 young men who showed an interest in the congregation.
Halfway through his visit to the Philippines he was joined by Fr. André Antoni, the provincial of
France, and Benoit Griére, his assistant, who came to understand better the Filipino reality and
to see first-hand the many formation centers which the Philippines has to offer. On January 26
the three of them travelled to Vietnam. In the past ten years a large number of Vietnamese
students have come to France and joined the Assumptionists. This visit was an opportunity to
meet with various Church authorities to clarify our future in Vietnam, to see other young men
interested in coming, and to visit the parishes and villages of those who have already come.

PHOTO GALLERY



component/option,com_zoom/Itemid,50/catid,13/

